From:
To: -- City Council

Subject: Petaluma is at a tipping point - GPAC appointment is important

Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 2:35:30 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

Please make the right choice when selecting the GPAC committee. Stay away from the greed choice and finally make the choice that's best for petalumaless pollution more open space no more hideous cheap shabby housing for god sake's use your head not your wallet.

Regards, June